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For those looking to enter the North East Under 11-14 National Championships Regional Qualifiers, the entry has
been extended to close of business tomorrow (Wednesday 27th March 2013).

To enter you MUST e-mail the entry form to odrapkin@hotmail.com by this time or your entry will not be
accepted.

Download the entry form here now to get started.
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